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On May 13, 2017, the Salt Lake Family Church held an introductory blessing workshop. Mrs. Peggy 
Yujiri of the Blessed Family Ministry (BFM) traveled from Colorado to teach younger and older 
Unificationists the basics of the Holy Marriage Blessing Ceremony and how to prepare for it. 
 
The presentation titled “Preparing Intentionally for the Matching” especially resonated with the younger 
participants of the workshop, while others were moved by the beauty of choice in deciding to receive the 
Blessing. Overall, the one-day experience provided an opportunity for Unificationists across multiple 
generations to express their sentiments toward the matching process and the eventual participation in the 
Blessing. 
 
Many thanks to Peggy Yujiri and the BFM for their investment in developing and giving these 
presentations! 
 

  
 
 
 
 


